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The Permanent Mission to Ecuador presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS, Ambassador Carmen Lomellín, and hereby requests that the item, “The Government of Ecuador’s Policy toward Indigenous Peoples,” be excluded from the agenda of the regular meeting of the Permanent Council scheduled for May 5, 2010: 


The Permanent Mission to Ecuador to the Organization of American States thanks the Chair of the Permanent Council in advance for her attention to this matter.
Washington, D.C., May 5, 2010
Ambassador Carmen Lomellín
Permanent Representative of the United States 

  and Chair of the Permanent Council of the
  Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP24376E03�





�EMBED Word.Picture.8���








_1333273806.doc




 PERMANENT COUNCIL


